
Hello everyone, 
 
You will all have seen our video about life in 
Reception at St Thomas’ and we hope that you 
are feeling excited about your new adventure. 
 
As we have been unable to meet and get to know 
you this year we are sending you a link, via 
ParentMail, to a reading of the story ‘The 
Rainbow Fish.’ This will be a story that we will 
explore together in class. 
 
We hope you enjoy it and we are looking forward 
to meeting you all very soon. 
 

Mrs Grove and Miss Aldersley 
 

 


